
 
 

B&P Vending Response to COVID-19 
 
Safely Serving Our Communities 
COVID-19 has had a tremendous impact on nearly every aspect of our daily lives.   
At B&P, we want to assure you that the health and safely of our employees and 
customers remains our #1 priority. 
 
On-site vending machines and micro markets provide employees a safe and effective 
way to purchase lunches, snacks, and beverages in a contactless, controlled manner, 
while eliminating the need for employees to travel off-site, engage in additional 
personal contact, and risk returning to work and exposing their colleagues. 
 
Following in part is what we are doing to maintain the safety of your on-site vending 
machines and micro markets, and help ensure the wellbeing of you and our 
employees: 
 
Maintaining The Highest Cleanliness Standards 

• Enhanced cleaning protocols 

• Continual wipe down of machines and equipment using a sanitizer product that 
works to kill viruses long after applied 

• Frequent cleaning of our trucks, including cab and box 
 
Keeping Our Employees Healthy 

• Temperature screenings logged daily 

• Hand sanitizer in each vehicle and throughout facility 

• Gloves and masks provided for delivery drivers 

• Daily UV light disinfection of handhelds and keys 
 
If you have any questions about our COVID-19 protocols, you may contact us at 
360-734-7631. 
Thank you for your partnership and support, please stay safe and healthy. 


